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The Minnesota Public Utilities Commission is an equal opportunity employer 

TAKE NOTE: On July 1, 2025, Department of Commerce Energy Environmental Review and 
Analysis (DOC EERA) staff moved to the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission (Commission) 
Energy Infrastructure Permitting (PUC) unit as directed by state law (Laws of Minn. 2024, 
ch.126, art. 7). The purpose of this filing is to make parties, participants, and others interested 
in this docket aware of this change.  

After July 1, 2025, documents submitted through eFiling that previously would have been 
indicated as filed by “DOC EERA” will appear in the docket as filed on behalf of “PUC.” 

Regarding in-progress dockets opened under Minn. Stat. §§ 216E and 216F: 

Matters initially filed prior to July 1, 2025 continue to be reviewed under Minn. Stat. § 216E 
(2023) or Minn. Stat. § 216F (2023) as applicable The Commission will review matters initiated 
on or after July 1, 2025 under Minn. Stat. § 216I (2024) as applicable. 

If you have questions regarding this matter, please call 651-296-0406 or email at 
consumer.puc@state.mn.us.  
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